FTHM
Haight St ¢
San IFrancisco CA 94117
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April 4, 1990

Jean van Aarle
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Dear Jean,

Thank you very much for your kind and complimentary letter, and
for your photograph. What 2 hendsome (and sexy) man you arel

Thet photo of me in the Gender Worker was so awiul that I anm
sending you a much better one. This one was taken about two years
ano, and because of my disease I've been deteriorating, but I like
to remember myself in the better days.

Thank you, too, for sending the donation, but I am unable to use
it, My bank tells me it’s worth $12, but that they will charge nme
$10 to exchange it! So it's not very practical; therefore, I anm
returning it to you. If you want to send a donation, I think an
"International Money Order"™ will be the way to go.

We recently held our 13tn Female-to-iale Get-Together and had 20
FTii's in attendance. 1 trust by now you've received the copy of
FTM Issue #11,

Again, Jean, my best regards and hope to hear from you soon.

Best regards,
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Lou Sullivan





